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            November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Uniform expectations  

At The Heys School, we believe strongly that wearing our school uniform well and with pride contributes to the calm 

learning environment we all want for our children.  

After a great start to the new term, we will be reinforcing our high standards and expectations of uniform and would 

like to take this opportunity to remind you of the school's uniform policy. 

Where students arrive at school in the incorrect footwear, an alternative form of footwear will be offered, enabling 

the student to choose to remain in school lessons and continue learning. Should the student choose not to remove 

the incorrect footwear, they will be isolated from their lessons to continue with their classwork until the issue is 

corrected. This also applies to other issues related to incorrect uniforms, electronic devices, jewellery, makeup, and 

hair colouring. 

Please see the table below and share this crucial information with your child. We appreciate your support with this.      

 

What we expect Please note the following 
• Plain black tailored trousers (not denim, slim 

or skinny fit) or a regulation black pleated 
skirt 

• School blazer with school badge (compulsory 
for all years 7-11) 

• White shirt/blouse with a fastening top 
button 

• School Grey V-necked pullover (optional) 

• Dark plain outdoor coat (a hoody is not an 
alternative to a coat) 

• Plain, black formal, sturdy shoe, which can be 
polished (without clear logos, flashes, tabs, 
ankle straps, metal and different coloured 
trimmings) 

• No trainers 

• No extreme hairstyles including unnatural 
hair colour 

• No false/polished nails 

• No false eyelashes 

• No jewellery worn (except a wristwatch) 

• No sunglasses 

• No hoodies (Nike tech fleece) 

 

 

Mobile phones are not allowed to be seen or used in school. If a student has a mobile phone, it must be always 

switched off and out of sight. Phones that are seen will be confiscated and stored safely in student services until the 

end of the school day.    
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Earrings, nose rings, bracelets etc are not allowed in school. Any jewellery seen will be confiscated and stored safely 

in student services until the end of the school day. Hairbrushes must be out of sight and must not be used in 

classrooms or communal areas.   

With the inclement weather approaching it is advised that students bring a suitable coat to school in order to keep 

themselves warm and dry. A hoody is not an alternative to a coat and is not allowed to be worn in school and will be 

confiscated and stored safely in student services until the end of the day.  

All the information regarding the school uniform, jewellery and makeup can be found on the school life section of 

the school website and I would encourage you to refer to this.   https://theheys.school/uniform-expectations/  

We have arranged for the School Photography Company to attend school on Wednesday 15th November to take 

individual portraits for Year 7, 9 and 11.  Year 11 will also have their final year group photograph taken on the day. 

Students will be provided with an order form on the day of the photograph, which will contain details on how the 

portrait and group photographs can be ordered.  

We are extremely proud of our students and their uniform, to support our school please can you ensure that your 

child attends in full school uniform every day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr Kerr 

Assistant Headteacher 

Behaviour and Culture 

 

 

 

 

 

                                           

mailto:office@theheys.school
http://www.theheys.school/
https://theheys.school/uniform-expectations/


         Heys Road, Prestwich Manchester. M25 1JZ   T | 0161 7732052 
202052052 

E: office@theheys.school | W: www.theheys.school  
     
Headteacher | Mr P   Headteacher| Mr P McKendrick 
 

 
Maximise our potential, to be the best we can be, every day. 

 
Respect | Kindness |Determination 

 
 
The Heys School is a member of The Rowan Learning Trust.   
Reg Office: Carr Lane Wigan WN3 5                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@theheys.school
http://www.theheys.school/

